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March 13, 2020 
 
 
 
San Dieguito Union High School District Community,  
 
In consultation with San Diego Health and Human Services Agency, San Dieguito Union High 
School District has ordered all schools to close in order to curb the potential transmission of the 
coronavirus (COVID-19).  Schools will be closed and children should stay home. We will remain 
in close contact with the San Diego County Office of Education and local public health officials 
throughout the duration of this closure and will provide updates to families as appropriate. The 
school closure will be through at least March 27, 2020, unless conditions call for an extension. 
All extracurricular activities are canceled while schools are closed.  
 
The District is in the process of determining what options we will provide for our students to 
continue learning while our schools are closed. No instruction will take place next week as we 
want our staff and families making plans for their health and safety. We will provide further 
information next week about how learning will continue.  
 
During the week of March 16 through 23, campuses will not be accessible for students with the 
exception that to support our students in the community, we will have nutritional services 
available at Earl Warren Middle School and San Dieguito High School Academy, which will 
include both breakfast and lunch.  
 
We will continue to post the most accurate and up-to-date information on our website at 
www.sduhsd.net.  We will also post information on our Facebook Page. 
 
We understand this is a time of uncertainty and concern. We will work through this together to 
keep our students, families, and staff safe.   
 
 
Robert Haley 
Superintendent 
Committed to the Future 
 

http://www.sduhsd.net/
https://www.facebook.com/sduhsd/?ref=bookmarks

